
 
 

 

 
 
 
7th March 2018  
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Ofsted Report  
 

Assalamu Alaikum 
 
I hope this letter reaches you in the best of health and Imaan. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Ofsted report following our recent inspection has been published 
and we are delighted with the results, Alhamdulillah. 
  
We are sure you will share our appreciation of the efforts made by the Trust, staff and pupils to achieve 
such wonderful results.  We equally wish to acknowledge your ongoing support towards the school and 
very much value your contribution during the inspection. 
 
Your child has been given a copy of the report with this letter, and it can also be downloaded from the 
school website at www.muslimprepschool.org.uk.  The report will be available on the Ofsted website 5 
days from today. 
 

 
 Jazak’Allah khair 
 
 
Wasalam 
 
 
 
Mrs M. Mohamed       Mrs D. Ghafori 

Executive Head Teacher       Acting Head Teacher 
 
 

http://www.muslimprepschool.org.uk/

